
 

 

 

 
 

The Hon Ken Wyatt AM, MP 
 

Minister for Aged Care 
Minister for Indigenous Health 

Member for Hasluck 
 

MEDIA ALERT 
 

15 August 2017 
 
Aged Care Minister and Indigenous Health Minister Ken Wyatt will 
release a new report detailing the financial and social impact of 
hearing loss in Australia. He will be joined by hearing specialists 
and a person who has suffered hearing loss. 
 

Parliament House 
(House of Representatives Alcove) 

Canberra 

 
Wednesday 16 August 2017 

7.30am 
(Doorstop 8.30am) 

 

Media contact:  Nick Way 0419 835 449 


